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JANUARY MEETING

Fly Tyer’s Round Table

CFFA’s annual fly tying meeting will be held
this month. As usual, many club fly tyers will
be on hand to demonstrate their craft
covering various types of fresh and saltwater
flies. The latest in fly tying innovation will be
emphasized. We hope to both educate and
motivate you to crank out those flies for the
coming season.

PLACE: Veteran’s Memorial Hall, Sunset
Ridge, E. Hartford

DATE:  Wednesday, January 8

TIME:  Fly Tying - 7:00 pm
Program - 7:30 pm

CFFA Presents the
22nd Annual Banguet
at the
Manchester Country Club
February 8, 1992

Featuring Tom Rosenbauer

Tom has been a fly fisherman and fly tyer for
over 25 years. Educated as a biologist with a
concentration in fisheries biology and aquatic
entomology, he has worked as a professional fly
tyer, fishing school instructor, public relations
director, and was editor of The Orvis News for
10 years. He is presently the merchandise
manager for the Orvis Fishing and Hunting
catalogs. Tom is the author of The Orvis Fly
Fishing Guide, Reading Trout Streams, Casting
Illusions, and Prospecting for Trout, to be
published by Atlantic Monthly Press in the
spring of 1992. His articles have appeared in
American_Angler and Fly Tyer, Audubon, and
others. He lives in East Arlington, VT with his
wife, Margot Page (granddaughter of Sparse
Gray Hackle) and daughter Brooke.

From the Vest of the President

We begin the new year with one of our most
popular programs, our fly tying round table, as
well as with the beginning sessions of our fly
tying and rod building schools and the prospect
» Of a very enjoyable annual banquet. The decision
to hold our rod building school later in the year
really paid off. As of early December, 9 of the 10 slots had
been taken - a big change from past experience with a Fall class.

I'm also getting excited about our annual banquet. I've had the
opportunity to talk with our speaker, Tom Rosenbauer, several
times on the phone and it’s like talking to an old friend. I'm
really looking forward to meeting him in person in February.
George Degen, Ernie Boutiette and Frank Nott have outdone
themselves soliciting and purchasing banquet prizes and have
had a lot of fun in the process. Everyone they've talked to has
been interested in CFFA and especially impressed with our
newsletter, "Lines & Leaders."

Our editors Mike and Lynn Stewart and our printer Jakki
Garlans at NORCONN are doing an outstanding job, with the
able assistance of our members who supply articles and stories
to print. As a former editor from the scissors and rubber
cement days I can appreciate the benefits of computers and
desktop publishing. As President I appreciate the value of our
newsletter in communicating with our members and other
clubs. Keep up the good work.

Not that they are the only ones working hard for CFFA. All
of our Board members and many members are doing
important work as well, and they all deserve a "job well done.”
I'm pleased that all of our elected Board members have
decided to continue on, and that two other long-vacant
positions are to be filled as well. Keith Mailloux has accepted
a nomination for the position of Activities Vice President and
Mark Levy has offered to serve as Legal Secretary.

The annual election of officers will be the first order of
business this month. The election will be held regardless of
weather. We will accept nominations for elected positions from
the floor at the meeting, and will be more than happy to
discuss vacancies in appointed positions with anyone who is
interested.

Remember to tie some flies for the banquet, sell some tickets
for the Insurance Raffle, and send in your reservations for the
Annual Banquet. Reservations will be by mail only, and if you
want a table for 8 or 10 have one person send in the
reservation with the names and meal choices for the group.
See you at the meeting.

Tight lines,

Larry Johnson
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22nd ANNUAL BANQUET: In this issue of the L & L
there is a reservation form for the banquet. You may
notice some changes from last year's form. An
additional menu offering of chicken is provided for
those of you who do not prefer red meat nor seafood.
Also the raffle has been expanded to include a
Complete Fly Fishing Outfit! One ticket will take it all.
Each ticket is $20. Only fifty tickets will be available at
the banquet. All tickets must be sold in order to have
the drawing. Where else can you get a complete outfit
for only $20!
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As 1 said last month, Tom Rosenbauer will be our
banquet speaker this year. He will be talking about
Northeast Fly Fishing which will include VT, NY, CT
and MA. It will concentrate on Trout, but Lake
Ontario Steelhead fishing and saltwater fishing in CT
and Martha’s Vineyard will also be included.

George Degen, his gang of three, and our advertisers
have come up with some stupendous prizes. Give
George and his gang a bit of money, a list of
advertisers, a map and it’s like a kid in a penny candy
store after he has collected his paper money (I'm
showing my age here). I hear of rods, vest, reels, prints,
books, etc. I can’t wait to see this spread out at the
Manchester Country Club.

The Insurance Raffle tickets have been mailed to you.
All tickets will be capable of winning a Toshiba color
TV, two nights for two at The Moorings Lodge, an LL
Bean’s $100 Gift Certificate or a six course dinner for
two at the Eatery. Anyone would like these prizes. The
tickets will sell themselves!
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ATTENTION ALL CFFA MEMBERS!!
Membership Renewal
FINAL REMINDER

It is time to renew your membership for this new year.
Please fill out the form on page 3, include a check for
the proper dues, and either send it or give it to Dave
Harduby at the next club meeting. We appreciate your
membership over the past year and look forward to
seeing you for many years to come. If anyone has a
question about their membership status, you can call
Dave at home. His number is on the last page of the
newsletter.

COMING EVENTS

CFFA Board of Directors Meeting 2 Jan 92
CFFA Fly Tying & Rod Building Schools

3, 10, 17, 24, 31 Jan 92, 7 Feb 92 .
CFFA Membership Meeting, Fly Tying 8 Jan 92
Hammonasset TU, "A Shoreline Fly

Fishing Seminar" 25 Jan 92
CFFA Board of Directors Mceeting 5 Feb 92
Worcester Fishing & Outdoor Expo  6-10 Feb 92
CFFA Annual Banquet 8 Feb 92
Theodore Gordon Flyfishers Show 9 Mar 92

CFFA Fly Fishing School 5 12, 19, 26
Mar 92, 11 Apr 92, 2 May 92
NE Council FFF Conclave, Cape Cod 5-7 Jun 92

FELLOW CLUB NOTICE

A very small (25), very unique fish & game club,
owning land on the banks of the Jeremy’s River and
adjoining state forest, is secking a few CFFA members
willing to give of themselves who would want to be
part of such a group. Present ranks include five or
more CFFA members. They own their clubhouse which
is within 25 minutes of Hartford. They raise trout
(about 2000 Rainbows yearly) through the State
Fisheries Cooperative (like CFFA). The club also has a
private pond stocked with fish in the 11 to 23 inch
range. If you are interested, call Steve Behrens 521-
3132 or Barry Ellison 561-4031.

E.E ROBERTS
CUSTOM RODMAKER
SPLIT CANE FLY RODS

in the tradition of the old masters
FRESH & SALTWATER GRAPHITE FLY RODS
COMPLETE GRAPHITE ROD KITS & COMPONENTS

“E.F. Roberts, builds a custom rod to fit the
specifications and desires of a customer.”
— New York Times

SEND FOR FREE CATALOG
l 21C Sevmour Rd.. E. Granby CT 06026  (203) 6518402 J

“Super flshery,great people, exporl advice!"
- Joe Humphreys

FLYFISHING Is alive & well
on the SALMON RIVER!

)
All winter, all spring,  £8& V) (s 8,
all STEELHEAD! )w“'
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(315) 288-5763
* 10% TU lodging discount ®
Co. RL. 2A, PO Box 612, Pulaski NY 13142




JOHN'S CUSTOM TACKLE'S
229-6462

CUSTOM FLIES & RODS
FLY TYING MATERIAL
ROD REPAIR
CUSTOM HUNTING ARROWS

Colonial Sports

Fine Fly Fishing Equipment & Sporting Firearms

Charles A. Connell, Jr.
431 Fitchville Road
Bozrah, CT 06334

BUY — SELL — BARTER
(203) 889-4901

DAVID E. FOLEY
Bookseller

New, used, out of print, scarce angling litcrature
Books bought and sold
Specializing in flyfishing and saltwater

By Appointment
203 561-0783

76 Bonnyview Road
West Hartford, Connecticut 06107

* Live Bat
Fly Fishing & Black Year ‘Round
Powder Equipment

(2%
I 1340 John Fitch Blvd. (Rt. 5)
South Windsor, Connecticut 06074

-0074 Fishing Tackle
Rod & Reel Repait Phone (203) 289-00 F’e;h I:qSll:Wlla
Guns & Ammo

FISHING CONDITIONS HOTLINE NUMBERS

Willimantic River, Farmington River and
Connecticut in General 664-3688 (CFFA)
Farmington River 738-7327 (FRAA)

Housatonic River 248-8616 (HFFA)

A:B SPORT SHOP

FISHING HUNTING
FRESH AND SALT WATER MUZZLE LOADING

(203) 872.8052
1000 HARTFORD TPKE . RT. 30. VERNON. CONN. O6066

RENEW. .. ..

STATE.eesesZIPiuve.....CHANGE.....

NEWeooons
HOME PHONE...+20020ssBUS.PHONE..ecveaeeeOCCcnnrnnnnnanene

CONTRIBUTING....%$50.... LIFE...$200...

. JUNIOR (UNDER 16)...%5 REGULAR.....$15.....

EDUCATION. ...PUBLICITY....MEMBERSHIP....BANQUET....
FUND RAISING....SECRETARIAL DUTIES....LEGISLATIVE......

NAME. ..eoeeesecssssnsensassesssDATE sueuancnnes
COMMITEE: CONSERVATION....PROGRAM....INDOOR FACIL....

STREET
SUPPORTING...$25.....

DUES STRUCTURE

CITY:ecooocasacsssnssanccs

MEMBERSHIP FORM




Nominating Committee Report

The following people will be presented to the
membership at the 8 January 1992 membership meeting
as the nominees for the respective offices:

President Larry Johnson
Vice President - Activities Keith Mailloux
Vice President - Environment Kurt Jagielow
Vice President - Promotion Dale Matthews
Recording Secretary Tony Simmons
Legal Secretary Mark Levy
Treasurer Mike Stewart

Floor nominations will also be requested at the 8
January meeting. A vote will be taken after floor
nominations are closed. Due to the importance of this
vote, the meeting will NOT be cancelled on account of
weather.

Nominating Committee: Gary Steinmiller & Gary Bogli

437 Main Street Tel. 203-738-3597

P.O. Box 1072 E
New Hartlord, CT 06057 Classic @ Cuslom

Fly ho[)

Hours
Sun? & Mon. Closed
Tue.-Wed. 10 am.-6 p.m.
Quality Fly Fishing Thurs 10am. -8pm.
g &y Fn.-Sat 10am.-6 pm.

Fly Tying Supplies *open 10 am.-3 p.m. Apnl-June

WOOD CARVING KITS
for Beginners

EASY STEP-BY-STEP
Instructions for Carving and Painting

FISH KITS DECOY KITS

[ ] Brown Trout Hat Pin Kit [ 1 The Bufflehead Decoy
[ ] Largemouth Bass Hat Pin Kit [ ] The Seagull Decoy

[ ] Carving Kit for a Rainbow Trout [ ] The Plover Decoy

[ ] Northern Pike Fish Decoy Kit [ ] The Sanderling Decoy
[ ] Largemouth Bass Carving Kit$24.95 [ ] The Bluebill Decoy
All kits $19.95 unless noted [ ] The Mallard Decoy
Included with each kit: a cutout, brush, paints, painting diagram,
color illustration and all other materials necessary to carve and
paint each project. (Knives not included)

To ORDER your Carving Kit CLIP THIS AD and select
the kit(s) that you want. Include with your remittance 6%
sales tax and $3.50 per kit for shipping and handling.

Name:

Address:

City: ST: Zip:

(203) 623-8752 (203) 292-6551
(HOME ) (STORE)

Ootehoad
CUSTOM FLY TYING

PERSONAL INSTRUCTION IN
CASTING AND FLY TYING

RICHARD WHITEHEAD
95A MAIN STREET
BROAD BROOK. CT 06016

FLY TYING SUPPLIES
ART AND BOOKS
RODS AND REELS

Hours
Mon-Fri  Noon 9:00pm
Sat 9:00 am - 5:00 pm

F=m C o M
7 Ty Dyng NMateriale

Quiet Sports, Inc.
Cortland » Orvis  Scott

Kevin Pelletier 589-1844
John Marona

95 Union Street
Bristol, CT 06010

SEND TO: Birds in Wood Studio, P.O. Box 2649,
Meriden CT, 06450, Dept. 19
For M/C and VISA sales call (203) 634-1953
If you would like a copy of our Wood Carving Kit and Supply
Catalog, send $2.00 to Birds in Wood Studio. The $2.00 will be
refunded with your first order

MILL RIVER FLY SHOP
3549 WHITNEY AVENUE
HAMDEN, CT 08518
EVERYTHING FOR THE FL)
FISHERMAN, FIY TYER

Dick Talleur
Fly Tying Class
Jan 25-26, 1992

(203) 238-7850)

GABRIEL MACARF

HOP RIVER FLY SHOP

LARGE SELECTION OF MATERIALS FOR THE FLY TYER

RODS, REELS. WADERS, BOOKS, FLIES, ETC

T.W._TH. FR_ 400-9 00 GENE MONTY
SAT. 900-500 518 HOP RIVER ROAD
(203) 643-4642 BOLTON. CT 06043




CFFA 22nd Annual Banguet
8 February 1992

™ The banquet will be held at the Manchester Country Club (a map is provided below). Your choice of
dinners this year will be Baked Stuffed Shrimp, Boneless Breast of Chicken or English Cut Prime Rib.

Included with the meal will be fruit cup, salad, baked potato, vegetables, roll and butter, coffee or tea, and
dessert.

» Your Banquet Committee has worked hard to provide you with an enjoyable evening. We have been able to
do this again for $25.00 per person. We will also be holding our raffle drawings that evening. The raffles this

\ year include the Insurance Raffle, Silent Auction, Special Raffle for a Complete Fishing Outfit and the
General Raffle.

\ Please fill out the Reservation Form below and mail it as soon as possible. If you want to reserve a table for

your party, please send one check for all eight place settings. Your Banquet Committee and Board of
Directors are looking forward to seeing you there.

Anyone wishing to donate prizes for the banquet may contact Ed Fidrych at 342-1173 or Larry Johnson at
246-0728. All prizes will be greatly appreciated and all donations will be acknowledged in the "Lines and

Leaders."
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DINNER RESERVATION
Date:
I will require a reservation for persons at $25.00 per person. Please find a check or money order
(payable to CFFA) in the amount of $ enclosed.
Mail reservation form to:
Mr. Elmer Latham
79 Northfield Rd
Coventry, CT 06238
Name:
Address:

City, State, Zip:

& Home Phone:

[J Baked Stuffed Shrimp [ English Cut Prime Rib [J Boneless Breast of Chicken
E‘ff:>\ PLEASE RETURN BEFORE 31 JANUARY 1992 %
=
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Board of Directors

President

Activities - VP
Environment - VP
Promotion - VP
Recording Secretary
Legal Secretary
Treasurer

Advisory Board
Advisory Board
Advisory Board
Advisory Board
Banquet Chairman
Conservation Chairman
Education Chairman
Indoor Facilities Chm
Legislative Chm
Membership Chm
Newsletter Editors
Program Chairman
Publicity Chm
CFFA Hotline

The Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s Association,

Home Office Inc. is organized "To Preserve and Promote
Larry Johnson 246-0728 725-3873 the Pleasures and Tradition of Fly Fishing and
to Conserve Game-Fish Waters." CFFA
Kurt Jagielow 649-3681 649-3681 membership meetings are held on the second
Dale Matthews 875-2033 565-5143 Wednesday of - each month, September
Tony Simmons 646-6839 565-9412 through May. Meetings are held at the
Veterans’ Memorial Clubhouse, Sunset Ridge
Mike Stewart 653-4203 654-4288 Drive, East Hartford, CT.
Joe D’Addario 568-5035 289-6427 ) o
Gary Bogli 649-4227 648-5030 "Lines and Leaders" is the official publication
Elmer Latham 742-6584 565-7841 of the Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s
Ken Parkany 643-9819 Association, Inc. and is distributed to its

membership and allies of conservation.
Business card ads may be placed at a cost of
$5 per ad or $40 for 9 months. CFFA
members may place for-sale or want ads of a
non-commercial nature  without  charge.

Gary Steinmiller  667-2989
Richard Lerche 666-3867 648-5030

Vin Ringrose 828-4642 225-6064 Newsletter correspondence should be sent to
Dave Harduby 634-3031  639-2383 Lynn & Mike SFt,gwarl, 10 Bradley Brook,
Lynn/Mllfel Stewart 653-4203 654-4288 North Granby, CT 06060. Change of address
Ma"k_ Philippe 236-7029 658-5825 notices should be sent to CFFA, P.O. Box
Ed Fidrych 342-1173 566-3487 380260, Silver Lane, East Hartford, CT
John Springer 664-3688 06138-0268.

@ JANUARY MEETING: FLY TYER’S ROUND TABLE - JANUARY 8, 1992

Copy Deadline: Second Wednesday of month previous to publication

Connecticut Fly Fishermen’s Association, Inc. FIRST CLASS
P.O. Box 380268 HSPOSIAGE
: PAID
Silver Lane Wicfcimmi
East Hartford, CT 06138-0268 NO. GRANBY, CT
06060
P

E;arkanay, Kenneth J.
503 Bush Hill Rd.
Manchester, Ct., 06040

FIRST CLASS MAIL - PLEASE DELIVER PROMPTLY




